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Japan Hands over Medical Equipment  

to Jordanian Association for Family Planning and Protection (JAFPP) 

 

The handover ceremony of medical equipment was held at the JAFPP clinic in 

Amman on Wednesday October 11
th

 2017, in the presence of H.E. Mr. Shuichi 

Sakurai, Ambassador of Japan, and Dr. Abed Mansi, vice president of JAFPP. 

In 2016, the Government of Japan extended to JAFPP a grant in total of 79,166 US 

dollars to finance the project titled “The Project for the Improvement of Medical 

Equipment for Health Clinics”. 

The overall objective of the project is to strengthen JAFPP health clinics’ capacity 

to provide adequate and good quality reproductive health care services to 

vulnerable people of Jordan, Syrian and other nationalities. 

In the speech delivered during the handover ceremony H.E. the Ambassador stated: 

“Humanitarian support by civil society organizations like JAFPP is vital to 

provide essential services for the people in need at grass root level. […] I sincerely 

hope that our assistance will help many mothers to have healthy and sound babies, 

bringing much love and happiness to the families in this country through the 

services provided by JAFPP.” 

Under Japanese Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects, Japan has 

extended more than 9 million US Dollars for 140 projects to non-governmental 

organizations, schools, hospitals, and local governments in Jordan since 1993.  
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Tour of the laboratory by the Ambassador 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffs at the JAFPP health clinic 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Laboratory Equipment (Examples) 

 

 

 

   
   

 


